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Monday 5th December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I hope that you are all getting into the festive spirit on the run-up to Christmas. I am writing to remind you of the 

school festivities that are taking place over the final two weeks of term: 

 Monday 5th December: A theatre company is visiting school to provide workshops and to perform the Panto 

“The Wind in the Willows” for all the children. Owlets, EYFS and KS1 children will watch the performance in the 

morning and KS2 will watch in the afternoon. This event has been generously funded by the PTFA. 

 

 Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th December: KS1 Nativity performances at 2.00pm in the school hall. 

 

 Thursday 8th and Friday 9th December: EYFS Nativity performances at 2.15pm in the school hall. Tickets have 

already been distributed for all Nativity performances.  

 

 Thursday 8th December: School choir to perform at the CLP Carol Concert at HEA at 5.30pm. 

 

 Tuesday 13th December: KS2 Carol Concert at St. Michael’s Church at 6.30pm. Space is limited in the church 

but we ask that you do not arrive any earlier than 6pm. Parents/carers must remain responsible for children 

until 6.15pm when they should come to the front of the church to meet their teachers. At the end of the 

concert, we will ask parents/carers to leave the church first and we will bring the children out to you class by 

class. We ask that the children wear smart uniform for the concert.  

Please note that we will be walking the children down to the church for a rehearsal during the morning of 

Monday 12th December. Please ensure that the children wear warm coats to school on this day. 

 

 Wednesday 14th December: The children will have their Christmas lunch, take part in Christmas activities and 

play party games in their classrooms. Children are asked to come to school in party clothes for the day.  

 

 Friday 16th December: Father Christmas will be visiting all classes during the day. This is also the final day of 

term. 

As in previous years, the children can bring in Christmas cards from home to give to their friends, should they wish. 

Cards should be brought into school from 8th to 15th December and put in the school Christmas post boxes for 

distributing at the end of term. 

We look forward to celebrating Christmas with you all at the various performances   

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 


